
05/12/2020 

MR ben forrest 
- 39 bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
ben.forrest@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

We are extremely concerned about this proposal. With a busy road (bangaroo st) already this 
will increase traffic, especially during rush our traffic with backed up traffic attempting to enter, 
increase risk to pedestrians, challenge parking and overall introduce commercial activities 
(trash collection ) in a residential area. 

Sent: 5/12/2020 10:20:00 AM
Subject: Online Submission


